
NC A&T NSBE Chapter’s Pre-College Initiative  

April 20, 2024 

Frequently Asked Questions 

 

     Q. Where will the group’s transportation be departing from and returning to? 

The group’s transportation will depart from and return to Raleigh, North Carolina. 

     Q.  Are parents and guardians invited to go to the event? 

Yes, Parents, Guardians, Educators, and Community Mentors are invited to attend the 
event, however they must be cleared with a background check and serve as a chaperone. 

     Q.  What is the chaperone to student ratio? 

           The event will have one background checked adult chaperone for every six students. 

     Q. What company is transporting participants to the event? 

Participants will be transported by a licensed chaperone.  

     Q. Who is coordinating the event? 

Preparing America’s Tomorrow Today is the event coordinator. PATT has coordinated 
college, corporate, and cultural events for over twenty-five years.  

     Q. When does event registration begin and end? 

Event registration opens April 10, 2024 and closes April 19, 2024.  

     Q. Is the event tuition refundable? 

The event tuition is refundable on a case-by-case basis. For refunds email info@patt-
usa.org  

     Q. What is covered in the event tuition? 

The $25.00 event tuition covers round trip transportation and meals. 

      Q. Who is the event point of contact? 

Keith Shannon @ 919-453-3831  

      Q. Is there a release of claim? 

Yes, all registered event participants will be required to acknowledge a release of claim. 
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